
 

 

Due to educational classes in the eastern part of the state, the Town Clerk’s 
office will be closed to the public on Tuesday, June 7th through Thursday, June 
9th.  

We are sorry for the inconvenience.  Please feel free to leave detailed requests 
on our phone line (863-3200, ext. 203) or email us (townclerk@montague-
ma.gov)  and we will do our best to accommodate all requests upon our return. 
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